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The monthly meeting of the State of Connecticut Management Advisory Council was held on 
January 15, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. at the State of Connecticut Department of Transportation located 
at 2800 Berlin turnpike, Newington, CT, conference room B. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:15 a.m. by Vice Chairman Nicholas Jared.  Since there was 
not a quorum no official business could be conducted. 
 
There was a general discussion about CT MAC organizing a retirement forum inviting State 
Comptroller Kevin Lembo, and someone from The Prudential to discuss the 457 plan. 
 
There was also a discussion about inviting DAS and OPM to meet with CT MAC on a periodic 
basis.  There was also a discussion regarding the State of Connecticut going to a new computer 
system in March 2020. 
 
It was noted that the liaison for the Governor’s Council on Women and Girls was out on 
maternity leave, therefore no report was given.  The Treasurer, Kristin Karr, presented the 
Treasurer’s report. 
 
There was a discussion on the CT MAC Forum at Manchester Community College.  There was 
also a discussion on several issues affecting managers such as: 
 
*Alternative work schedules for managers 
*Telecommuting 
*Tuition Benefits 
*No salary increases-no raises for January 2020 
*No promise for COLA in summer 2020 
 
There was also a general discussion about the number of people set to retire in April 2022. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:10 a.m. 
 
Ronald A. Simpson 
Secretary 
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